
 URGENT BUSINESS  
  

1ST DECEMBER 2015 
 

 
 
Please find enclosed an Urgent Business Notice in connection with the following: 
 
  
 
1 URGENT BUSINESS REPORT - EXISTING DUAL HACKNEY CARRIAGE AND 

PRIVATE HIRE DRIVER'S LICENCE - JAMES BLACKWOOD (Pages 1 - 4) 
 
 The Chief Executive, in consultation with the Chairman of Licensing Regulatory 

Committee, has agreed to make a decision in accordance with the City Council’s Urgent 
Business Procedure. 
 
Details of the decision and the reasons for urgency are set out in a report exempt from 
publication by virtue of paragraph 1 of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972.  

  
  
Queries regarding this document: 
 
Please contact Jane Glenton – Democratic Services – telephone (01524) 582068, or email 
jglenton@lancaster.gov.uk.   
 
 
 
Democratic Services, 
Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, 
Lancaster.  LA1 1PJ 
 
Published on Tuesday, 1 December 2015 
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